
 

 

 

Friday 16th December 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,        

 
Performances  
We ended the Autumn Term in a special way, with the Early Years children telling the Christmas 
story in their ‘Little Nativity.’  We hope that you enjoyed the Festive Concert, beautifully performed 
by the Key Stage One children last week and the brass performances from Year Four and Year Five.  
During the performances, all of the children performed incredibly well and made us all feel so 
proud. Well done to everyone and especially all of the staff who have worked so hard.  Thank you 
also to our parents who came along to watch too, the support really makes a difference to your 
child.    
 
School holiday 
School will close today for a holiday.  We re-open on Tuesday 3rd January 2023 at 8.30am.   
 
Home Learning  
Please help your child to carry on learning over the holidays by listening to them read as much as 
possible.  In addition, they can access Purple Mash, SumDog, TTRockstars and MyOn online 
throughout the holiday. Please refer to the Spring Term Curriculum Newsletter on the school 
website, which will provide some home learning ideas to complete with your child.  
 
Attendance 
Our current whole school attendance is 94%.  Our target for this academic year is 96%.  School 
attendance everyday really does count.  In the new year please ensure your child attends school 
every day, on time and ready to learn.  Early morning activities including individual support, help 
your child with their learning and take place from 8:30a.m. each morning.   
 
Thank you to pupils, staff and parents for all of their hard work this term.   We are an excellent 
team working together to ensure all of our children receive the very best education.  I am 
incredibly proud of everyone’s achievements and many successes. May I take this opportunity to 
wish everyone a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mrs. A. Coleman 
Principal 

Principal’s News 


